Survey for Employees that received Vaccine at NIH
The NIH Vaccine Clinic is conducting this survey to evaluate the systems and processes used to provide vaccinations for COVID at the NIH.  The survey results will be used to improve the systems and processes of the Vaccine Clinic.  Aggregation of the data may be used for publication purposes.  Your submission of the survey is anonymous and confidential.  Please complete the survey to the best of your ability.  The survey should take up to 5 minutes.  Please send any questions to Add email address.
Please complete the Vaccine Survey for Employees at https://forms.microsoft.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=eHW3FHOX1UKFByUcotwrBtqd8JWuYJ1LrsdXN2NiSatUQTNBNkxCT0daTDREQjRYNlJSQkI4RVdJWC4u 
